
Statement of Reasons for Additional Waiting restrictions in Waterside Drive 

Changes to the Waiting Restrictions in Waterside Drive are proposed as part of the 

planning application for the new Walton Heathside, secondary school in Waterside 

Drive. The proposals include changes to the current waiting restrictions to control 

parking at drop off and pick times along Waterside Drive preventing indiscriminate 

parking and which could cause adverse conditions for pedestrians and cyclists 

particularly pupils from the school.   
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